
CALL TO WORSHIP  JEREMIAH 2:12-13

HYMNS  125  “COME, CHRISTIANS, JOIN TO SING”
               104  “COME, THOU FOUNT OF EVERY BLESSING”

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING  2 CORINTHIANS 1:3-11

HYMNS     *  “YET NOT I, BUT THROUGH CHRIST IN ME”
                   *  “HIS MERCY IS MORE”
                 166  “I RUN TO CHRIST”

MESSAGE   GUEST SPEAKER
                     PASTOR LOGAN SIEBERT
                        FREEDOM THAT LASTS

CLOSING HYMN  97 “WE WILL GLORIFY”

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
1 1  August|  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3) 9:30am and 11am

Adult Bible Study Fellowship Groups & Children's/Teens classes will resume in
September.

*words available on screen only



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

Monday
Funeral for Bill Sherstan:
10:30-Open Casket Viewing
11:00-Memorial Service
12:00-Lunch Reception*
*Food and dessert will be catered, but
volunteers are needed to help serve in
the kitchen. Please contact the church
office if you can help.

Wednesday
No mid-week service this week

Thursday
10-11am
Young at Heart Fellowship
All senior adults 55+ are invited to join
us at Tim Hortons (3745 17 St NW,
Edmonton)

THIS WEEK (August 12-17): 18-24 August
Church Family Camp @ Deer Valley Meadows
(see bulletin board for more information)

26-31 August
7-9pm Mon-Fri, 8:30am Sat
Foundation Baptist College Block Class:
"Teaching The Bible to Children," with
Dr. Joel Arnold

4 September
K4T, Teen Bible Quizzing and Men’s & Ladies’
Bible studies resume

8 September
Adult Bible Study Fellowship Groups &
Children's/Teens classes resume

15 September
All-Church Collective Baby Shower following
2nd service

CHURCH FAMILY CAMPCHURCH FAMILY CAMP

AUGUST 18-24AUGUST 18-24 DEER VALLEY MEADOWSDEER VALLEY MEADOWS@@

If you wish to attend
Family Camp, please

email David Treau to be
included in all final

communication.

The deadline to sign up
is Thursday, August 15th.

update

(dtreau@meadowlandsbaptist.com)



M I S S I O N A R Y  
U P D A T E  

JAKE & SHARON WIEBE
B O L I V I A

Greetings from a cooler Santa Cruz. We are now going into our third trimester
at Baptist International Seminary and are looking for a great trimester. We
praise the Lord for a great group of 38 students and for a great spirit in the
student body. At the end of our second trimester we offered a one week
module on the book of Romans and had a great turnout.

We have finished rebuilding our seminary curriculum and we praise the Lord
for the help we had in orienting us toward the future. Also, our buildings are
old and not suitable any more for the amount of students we are presently
serving. We covet your prayers as we endeavour to make it a more applicable
and sustainable seminary.

In June we had the privilege of helping with a BIMI connect trip, a medical trip
with our director Sean Lunday. This time we went to help in two BIMI churches
in northern Bolivia. We helped attend to many patients and had 31 salvation
decisions. The pastors and churches where clinics were held will be doing
follow-up work and discipling the new believers.

We are also still very much involved with Emanuel Baptist Church. The church
is growing and needs a pastor. Please pray for this church and for the Lord to
provide a pastor for them. On a personal note, at the end of June, Jake
graduated as a Bolivian chaplain. This will be a great help in our ministry. 

Prayer and Praise:
Praise the Lord for new members at Emanuel Baptist Church.
Praise the Lord for the new students attending our seminary.
Praise the Lord for the salvations during the medical trip.
Pray for a Pastor for Emanuel Baptist Church.
Pray for wisdom as we renew our seminary.

August
2024

Thank you so much for your faithful
financial and prayer support to our

ministry for all these years.

Jake & Sharon Wiebe



GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  Please include
your full name in the
message line.

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB T6T 1J1
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371

Hearing Devices are available for every service.

CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
780-257-1276

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
825-993-2074

JEFF MCCONNELL
ASSISTANT PASTOR
780-514-9160

ADAM KELLER
MUSIC DIRECTOR
780-581-8180

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753


